
Dear Mr Clarke and Neighbourhood Planning 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Denstone Parish Council neighbourhood 

plan.  

 

Below are Croxden Parish Council comments:  

 
Croxden Parish Council would like to congratulate Denstone PC on their detailed Neighbourhood 
plan and the hard work taken to create the plan. Croxden Parish Council are sure that it puts 
Denstone PC in good stead for the direction of the parish they are hoping to achieve.  

 

I have copied the Chairman of Croxden Parish Council into this email for transparency 

 

Kind regards 

Ginny Gibson 

Parish Clerk 

Croxden Parish Council 

 

Visit our website at www.croxdenparishcouncil.org.uk  

 

Just to let you know that  I answer emails on Monday morning & Friday afternoon. 
 

mailto:croxdenparishclerk@gmail.com
http://www.croxdenparishcouncil.org.uk/



